MEMORANDUM

TO:

NEW JERSEY LAW REVISION COMMISSION

FROM:
JOHN M. CANNEL, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DATED:
APRIL 09, 2012
RE:

MORTGAGE RECORDING
The latest draft on mortgage recording is attached.  There are changes in the introduction and a few changes in the substantive provisions.  The changes reflect information that I received in a meeting with officials of MERS.  We are still awaiting response for representatives of banks and mortgage servicers.

